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DickenJonathan

Subject: FW: Pendle Borough Council: Notice of Core Strategy Submission

From: Mark Roberts   
Sent: 13 January 2015 06:20 
To: HaltonJohn 
Subject: Re: Pendle Borough Council: Notice of Core Strategy Submission 

Dear Mr Halton 

Thank you for the email notification, it is very useful to finally be informed and kept relatively up to date by 
the Council. 

I would just like to point out for the record that the Summary Representations document submitted to the 
Planning Inspectorate in December totally misrepresents the representations and comments I made to your 
proposed plan.  

While I wasn't expecting a like for like copy of my comments, in what is a summary document, I think it is 
fair to say as a resident of Pendle significantly impacted by the proposed Core Strategy that all of the 
comments and points I raised would be summarised to the Inspectorate. After all I am sure it is in all parties 
interests to have an open and transparent process in any plan making procedure.  

I look forward to actually having the opportunity to discuss the Council's proposals during the 
Public  Examination. 

Regards 

Mark Roberts 


